
 

 

June 1, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Effective with shipments beginning June 15th, Carlisle will increase the price of all 
Spray Foam Insulation systems by 10%.  This is in addition to all previous 
announcements.  
 
As you undoubtedly know, the demand for our products remains strong and the 
costs to both make and deliver our products continue to rise.  Unfortunately, we 
don’t see any cost relief in the immediate future.   
 
Once again, this increase is necessary to preserve the highest product quality and 
unparalleled service you expect from Carlisle.    
 
Your sales representative will be in touch to explain this announcement in more 
detail and to answer any specific questions you may have.  
 
As always, we appreciate your loyal partnership and business.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

Bill Brengel 
 

Bill Brengel 
VP & GM 


